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Metropolitan Hilarion of Budapest and Hungary meets
with representatives of the Imperial Orthodox Palestine
Society

DECR Communication Service, 18.08.2022.  

On August 17, a meeting took place between Metropolitan Hilarion of Budapest and Hungary, an
honorary member of the Imperial Orthodox Palestine Society (IOPS), and Alexander Mikhailik, an
adviser to the IOPS chairman and deputy head of the Federal Treazury, Ms. Lyudmila Muromtseva,
head of the Federal Treazury directorate, and Mr. Tamas Serbin, head of the IOPS Hungarian branch. 

 The talk, held in a warm and friendly atmosphere, dealt with the topics of mutual interest. They also
discussed the development of the IOPS Hungarian branch, the IOPS website reports. 

   



   

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89534/
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